April 1, 2025

Dear Members of BPW Brampton and Caledon,

On behalf of everyone at Wellspring Chinguacousy Cancer Support Centre, | want to extend
our heartfelt thanks for your generous donation of $340.20.

We feel incredibly fortunate to have such thoughtful and community-minded supporters
like the members of BPW Brampton and Caledon. It is truly an honour to be the first
organization selected to receive funds from your Community Partners Giving Incentive
— a gesture that means so much to our team and to the individuals and families we serve.

Your support helps ensure that those living with cancer in our community can continue to
access vital programs and services — all offered completely free of charge. Whether it’s
support groups, exercise classes, wellness workshops, or one-on-one counselling, your
kindness plays a direct role in making these lifelines possible.

Thank you again for believing in our mission and for standing with us as we continue to walk
alongside those facing cancer. Your generosity brings comfort, strength, and hope.

With gratitude, -
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Kim McDermott
Fundraising Specialist
Wellspring Chinguacousy Cancer Support Centre




